
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                            
                                              
  

 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
As we draw an end to another incredibly busy term, I want to reflect on all the amazing things we have 
done this term! We started the term with launching our new vision and values of Aspiration, Respect 
and Community, where the children had opportunity to reflect on how the values impact their lives. 
These values underpin everything we do at Naburn. 
We celebrated with a wonderful Easter Service on Thursday. Thank you all for coming – our children 
were amazing (as always!) and it was great for them to showcase their learning.  
We made two permanent appointments to join our wonderful team! We are very excited to welcome 
Mrs Uttley as Yr 3/4 teacher and KS2 HLTA. She is incredibly experienced and has already built a 
wonderful rapport with our children.  We also welcome Robyn Davies to the Acorn team. Robyn has 
keen interest in forest school activities and comes from a background in education too.  

Hope you all have a wonderful Easter break.          Mrs Durham 

 

 

 

Celebration Certificate Winners 

          

Attendance House Winners 

Aspiration 

A huge thank you to Alexis for all her 

hard work this term. She gives so much of her time to 

support our amazing school. Special thanks for 

organising the Mother’s day coasters designed by the 

children and the ever popular Easter egg hunt!! 

 

Also a huge thank you to Tony Bower for all the time 
spent at Naburn working with the children and helping 
with the launch of our school vision and for the Easter 

service! We look forward to working closely with you in 
the future too. 

 

House Point Winners 

Aspiration 

Our attendance this week is: 77.7% 

The National Average is: 94.3%

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    It’s so Egg-citing! 

What another wonderful but very busy week.  

As part of the start of our Easter celebrations, Acorn Class 

took part in a variety of Easter themed activities including 

an egg and spoon race and pass the egg.  Where they 

were all ‘Egg-ceptional! 
 

  

Acorn Class did an amazing job 

on Tuesday afternoon 

rehearsing for the Easter Service 

at St Matthew’s Church. They 

sang beautifully. 
 

 

After making their own train Acorn’s 

went on a wonderful adventure. Let’s 

hope the sunshine reappears soon! 

 

Waiting for the 

train to arrive. 

 



 

 
  

Naburn children made an amazing contribution to our Easter Service today. Particular 

congratulations to Thomas S, Thomas A and Freddie for their wonderful personification 

poetry – such powerful pieces!  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

We have also had an electrifying time in Science this week, making circuits with buzzers, 

batteries and bulbs and experimenting to see what happens when we alter the number of 

components. 

Do ask us what we discovered!  

 

We are each in the process of choosing one of 

Henry VIII’s six wives to research over the Easter 

holidays, ready to write a fact-filled biography next 

term. Do you know which of his wives was rudely 

known as The Flanders Mare – and why? 

 


